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In early March the Grade 3 students at New Sarepta Elementary School had a 
fun-filled morning with Mr. Maltais, our Technology Integration Facilitator. 



The staff at Covenant Christian School were absolutely spoiled this month! Between 
the School Council, PR Committee and the Admin team, staff members truly felt all of 
the love. 



On February 24, West Haven Public School took part in a hot chocolate 
fundraiser called Cups of Love. The proceeds went to support a Ukrainian 
orphanage, thanks to the efforts of our local firefighters.



Senator Amina Gerba met with students from École Champs Vallée School on 
February 17 to speak about her journey to the Senate. She answered questions 
about her work in the Upper Chamber.



On March 13, approximately 126 female students from Grades 7-11 from across the 
Division took part in the fourth BGSD Girls in STEM Day at West Haven Public School. 
The keynote speaker at the event was Canadian rocket scientist Natalie Panek.



The John Maland High School Senior Girls basketball team won their North Central 
Zone Championship. Congratulations!!



Students and staff had a fun Career Day at West Haven Public School. They dressed up 
as doctors, chefs, teachers, and EAs.



At their March 13 PD Day, close to 300 elementary teachers from across the Division 
gathered at East Elementary School to study the new Curriculum and learn teaching 
strategies to better help students.



For the first time in Canadian Sport School Hockey League (CSSHL) history, a team has 
won both the U15 and U15 Prep division in the same season. AND it was our very own 
Riverview Middle School NAX teams making history in Penticton, BC!



In the basketball world, March is known for its madness. The Leduc Composite High 
School senior boys are looking to create some during Provincials this March after 
winning the Holy Rosary tournament in Lloydminster.



The Black Gold School Division Grade 3 / 4 girls floor hockey tournament was held at 
Robina Baker Elementary school this year. 



The Black Gold School Division Grade 3 / 4 boys floor hockey tournament was held at 
Caledonia Park School this year. 



What a great turnout! Thank you to all the families who joined us at the French 
Immersion Open Houses at École Bellevue School in Beaumont and École Leduc 
Estates School in Leduc earlier this month! 



Students had so much fun at the École Dansereau Meadows School Carnaval this 
month. Bonne fête!



Curriculum Lead Teachers from across Alberta gathered at Black Gold Division Office 
on March 21 to network and discuss plans for the following school yearʼs curriculum. 
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